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National 
Association of 
Schools of 
Art and 
De!;iign 

February 2, 20 J J 

Curtis Steele
 
Chair, Department ofAn
 
Arkansas State University
 
P.O. Box 1920
 
Stat!;: Univ~rsity, AR 72467
 

Dear Professor Steele: 

This letter serves to coo.furn that Arkansa..q State Univers.ity gained accreditation in 1991 and 1S 
currently an accredited institutional member in good standing ofme National Association of 
Schools ofArt and Design. The nl;:xt onsite evaluation is scheduled during the 2012-2013 
academic year. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if we may provide further information or assistance. 

Thank you and best regards. 

Sincerely yours, 

Karen P. Moynahan
 
Associate DireCtor
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11250 Roger Bacon Drive 
Suite 21 
Reston, Virginia 20190 
Tel. 703 4:37 0700 
Fax 703 437 6312 
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